
 
 
 

 
 

Monday, February 25, 2019 

Re: Update - Information about potential options for the Chapel Rock-to-Pincher Creek 
Transmission Development 

In September 2018, the Alberta Electric System Operator (AESO) sent you the attached newsletter about 

the need for transmission development in the Pincher Creek area. We appreciate and value the feedback 

we have received to date and want to make you aware of our ongoing work.  

As a result of feedback received from stakeholders, we have asked AltaLink to look into the possibility of 

replacing the existing 412L 138 kV line, and a section of the 170L 138 kV line (as shown on the map 

below), with a 240 kV line to meet the AESO’s identified need. This potential option would also require 

modifications at the existing Goose Lake, Pincher Creek, Russell and Coleman substations. The map below 

provides further details on the location of the lines and substations mentioned above. In the coming months, 

AltaLink will be consulting with area residents to provide more information on the transmission facilities 

planned in the area and we look forward to meeting with stakeholders during the next round of AltaLink 

open houses this summer.   

The Alberta-British Columbia intertie project remains unchanged from the last newsletter.  

If you have any questions or feedback on the Chapel Rock-to-Pincher Creek project, please contact us at  

1-888-866-2959 or stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca  

Questions regarding the routing or siting of potential transmission facilities can be directed to AltaLink at  

1-877-269-5903 or stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca  

Yours truly, 

Mike Deising 

Director, Corporate Communication 
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